

test varianti raqami: 1936491

INGLIZ TILI

Ushbu test varianti 30 ta test topshirigʻidan iborat. Uni bajarishga 1 soat vaqt belgilash tavsiya etiladi. Natijani bilish uchun javoblaringizni javoblar varaqasiga belgilab, rasmini Qdtmxizmatbot orqali joʻnating. Sizga omad tilaymiz!

Test varianti raqamini javoblar varaqasiga toʻgʻri koʻchiring!

_	_		_	_	_	_
1	9	3	6	4	9	1
	1	1	1	1	1	
2	2	2	2	2	2	2
3	3		3	3	3	3
4	4	4	4		4	4
(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)	(5)
6	6	6	Ŏ	6	6	6
7	7	7	7	7	7	7
8	8	8	8	8	8	8
9		9	9	9		9
0	0	0	0	0	0	0

1. Choose the correct answer.

Brian said that no other car could go

- A) as fast as the car of him
- B) as fast like his car C) so fast like his car
- D) as fast as his

2. Choose the correct answer.

By the time the ancient Egyptian civilization began to flourish more than 5,000 years ago, the onion . . . the main food throughout the Middle East for many years.

- A) would have been B) has already been
- C) was already D) had already been

3. Choose the correct answer.

She ... the whole day if she hadn't stayed up late last night.

- A) hadn't yawned B) won't have yawned
- C) hasn't yawned D) wouldn't have yawned
- 4. Choose the correct answer.
 - ... is your mother? Is she feeling any better now?
 - A) Why B) When C) What D) How
- 5. Choose the correct answer.
 - ... a few men on the bus.
 - A) There are B) It isn't C) Those is
 - D) There is
- 6. Choose the correct answer.

The people in Italy were very friendly ... we went.

- A) wherever B) whatever C) whoever
- D) however
- 7. Choose the correct answer.

The doctor persuaded the patient ... in hospital for 3 more days.

- A) stay B) being stayed C) to stay
- D) staying

8. Choose the correct answer.

The guests came to the party ... bus.

- A) on B) in C) by D) at
- 9. Choose the correct answer.
 - Mike's tired because he has written twenty-five letters today.

-

- A) So am I B) Nor is Helen
- C) Neither has Peter D) So had Janet
- 10. Choose the correct answer.

He said, "I saw a book here."

- A) He said that he had seen a book there.
- B) He said that he saw a book here.
- C) He said that she had seen a book here.
- D) He said that she saw a book there.
- 11. Choose the correct answer.

I... get a visa to go to England. I'm a citizen of England.

- A) needn't B) mustn't C) couldn't
- D) should
- 12. Choose the correct answer.

He disapproves ... people who don't have their own minds.

- A) off B) with C) of D) at
- 13. Choose the correct answer.

Maria would understand the text if her teacher

- ... the important sentences.
- A) has marked B) marks C) marked
- D) will mark
- 14. Choose the correct answer.

This armchair is You may sink in it.

- A) soft B) more soft C) softly
- D) most soft

15. Choose the correct answer.

Some people never have ... trouble learning new words.

A) anything B) every C) any D) no

16. Choose the correct answer.

The two sides couldn't reach an ... after long hours of discussion.

A) agreement B) excitement

C) assignment D) entertainment

17. Choose the right expression of the underlined words.

On average a car hire in Jeju City costs £25 per day.

A) twenty-five shillings

B) twenty-five pounds sterling

C) twenty-five pence D) twenty-five dollars

18. Choose the correct answer.

That is ... cat.

A) these B) an (C) - (D) a

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

The new superhero film "Black Panther" was breaking records. It was the highest moneymaking film ever for a February film. Disney, the movie's maker, estimated that the film has earned over \$361 million in its first three days. The opening was the fifth highest-earning film ever. The film had been helped by great reviews from critics. The film review site "Rotten Tomatoes" gave it a 97 per cent rating. It was very rare for any movie to get such a high score. The Los Angeles Times newspaper compared "Black Panther" to a "Star Wars" film. It said "Black Panther" took over Los Angeles. Black Panther is the first Marvel superhero film with an African-American in the leading role.

19. What is the passage mainly about?

- A) about a film website
- B) about a new superhero
- C) about a review of a film
- D) about a famous newspaper

20. According to the passage, what score did the website give Black Panther?

- A) a low one B) a bad one C) a high one
- D) a little one

- **21.** All of the following statements are TRUE, EXCEPT . . .
 - A) The film gave itself a 97 per cent rating in first three days.
 - B) The film was the highest moneymaking film in February.
 - C) An African-American actor played the main role in the film.
 - D) The film got more than \$361 million in its first three days.

22. According to the passage, what did the Los Angeles Times compare Black Panther to?

- A) to another newspaper B) to another film
- C) to another day D) to another superhero

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

Whales are divided into two groups. One group lacks teeth. Most large whales belong to this first group. Dolphins belong to the second group which has teeth. Dolphins range in size from five feet to thirteen feet. The dolphin has a torpedo shape, long and thin. It can move quickly through the water. The dolphin doesn't have bones. The fins keep the dolphin going in a straight line. Their skin is smooth and has no scales. A thick layer of blubber or fat is under their skin. This layer keeps them warm. Dolphins communicate with their voices and have good hearing. With these abilities they can catch food and speak with other dolphins. To find victims they make a clicking sound. The dolphins hear the echo of the clicking and know where the victim is located. This method of finding victims is called echolocation. Dolphins can also communicate with their friends by sounds. Sounds send different messages. Each dolphin has its own specific sound. Being able to communicate well with others is a sign of great intelligence.

23. According to the passage, which of the following statements is true?

- A) All dolphins have the similar sounds.
- B) Dolphins belong to the first group of whales.
- C) Dolphins move quickly in the water.
- D) Dolphins are divided into two groups.
- **24.** Which of the following explains how does blubber help a dolphin?
 - A) It helps to swim very fast.
 - B) It can keep a dolphin warm.
 - C) It provides food for it.
 - D) It sends a signal to others.

25. Why does a dolphin use echolocation?

- A) It helps it to dive very deep.
- B) It helps it to find victim.
- C) It helps it to communicate.
- D) It helps it to jump off the water.

26. All of the following statements are TRUE, EXCEPT . . .

- A) Different sounds send different messages.
- B) Dolphins have poor hearing of the echoes.
- C) Each dolphin has its own specific sound.
- D) Dolphins can find victims by echolocation.

Read the text and answer the questions according to it.

As I love children, I work at a summer camp for kids every year. Nearly all the kids know how to swim and play table-tennis before they come, but things like rock climbing are new experiences for them. Some of them are very nervous and deny taking part in it. Some children miss home. You might expect them to be young children but they are actually from the ten to thirteen-year-olds. We don't let them use their mobile phones. First we tell them they can phone home after lunch. Then when they ask again, usually after dinner, we suggest doing it the next day. Most children will be fine in a couple of days. It's surprising how many children come and thank us because they have had a great time. It's not just the children who miss. We have parents who call all the time, asking how their child is getting on, which is quite unnecessary. Often their son or daughter will be busy, playing games, so we have to tell parents to ring back another time.

- **27.** According to the passage, what is the writer trying to do in this text?
 - A) Suggest how parents should choose a winter camp.
 - B) Advise children how to have lunch at a summer camp.
 - C) Explain how children make friends at a research camp.
 - D) Describe how children enjoy staying at a summer camp.
- **28.** According to the passage, what does the writer say about rock climbing at the camp?
 - A) All children already know how to do it.
 - B) Some children find it very boring.
 - C) All children prefer rock climbing to swimming.
 - D) Some children refuse to take part in it.

- **29.** According to the passage, what surprises the writer about the children at the camp?
 - A) They complain if they cannot phone their parents.
 - B) The youngest ones find it hard to be away from home.
 - C) They miss meal times with their parents.
 - D) They seem grateful for their experience there.
- **30.** According to the passage, what does the writer think about some parents?
 - A) They should visit their children instead of phoning them.
 - B) They should allow their children to bring food to camp.
 - C) They need to be reminded to phone their children.
 - D) They don't need to keep on phoning all the time.

Test varianti "Test topshiriqlari toʻplami 2019" asosida shakllantirilgan: 1 - 18-bet 59 7 - 23-bet 1 13 - 39-bet 20 19 - 71-bet 18925 - 90-bet 111 2 - 22-bet 56 8 - 30-bet 6114 - 16-bet 2120 - 71-bet 19026 - 90-bet 1123 - 41-bet 509 - 34-bet 4715 - 11-bet 11 21 - 71-bet 19127 - 116-bet 1094 - 31-bet 11 10 - 36-bet 1216 - 43-bet 1322 - 71-bet 19228 - 116-bet 110 23 - 90-bet 1095 - 20-bet 19 11 - 26-bet 1517 - 9-bet 3629 – 117-bet 111 6 - 14-bet 53 18 - 7-bet 1324 - 90-bet 11012 - 28-bet 1930 - 117-bet 112